
 

 

 

 

 

 

Village Board Report – June 2012 

Welcome to the Village Board Report which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of 

actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  

 

St. Johns Avenue Property Demo – At the June 7, 2012 meeting, the Village Board authorized 

expenditures to move forward with the demolition of the structure at 3809 St. Johns Avenue.  The 

property was acquired by the Village to accommodate future road improvements to Church Street.  

Demolition of the structure is expected to take place in the new few weeks. 
 

Vision Statement – At the June 7, 2012 meeting, the Village Board continued to work on establishing a 

Vision Statement.  The statement will be published shortly. 

    

2012 Sewer Project – At the June 21, 2012 meeting, the board approved a contract with HR Green for 

bidding services and project management for the Fairview Avenue sewer project.  They also approved a 

contract with Midland Standard Engineering and Testing, Inc. to perform soil borings for the project.  

Construction on the sewer extension is expected later this summer. 

 

Security Cameras – At the June 21, 2012 meeting, the Village Board approved the expenditure to install 

security cameras at Sunnyside Memorial Park 

 

Ordinances 

 

Prevailing Wage – On June 21, 2012, the Village Board approved an Ordinance establishing Prevailing 

Wage Rates as required by State statute.    

 

Sign Variance – On June 21, 2012, the Village Board granted a variance to Section 9, Table 9-8, entitled 

Signs, of the Johnsburg Zoning Ordinance for the property commonly known as 3514 Route 31(generally 

located in the southeast corner of Johnsburg Road and Route 31) to permit a pedestal sign 24 feet in 

height in lieu of the otherwise permitted 14 feet.   

 

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 

Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 


